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November 21, 2000

Governor Jesse Ventura

Representative Steve Sviggum, Chair
Legislative Coordinating Commission

Michele Timmons
Revisor of Statutes

Senator John C. Hottinger, Chair
inate Health and Family Security Committee

Senator Don Samuelson, Chair
Senate Health & Family Security Budget Division

Representative Fran Bradley, Chair
House Health & Human Services Policy Committee

Representative Kevin Goodno, Chair
House Health & Human Services Finance Committee

Minnesota Statutes, Section 14.05, subdivision 5, states:

Subject: Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary, or Duplicative Rules, as Required by Mi
Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5.
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At this time, we can identify no Board ofPharmacy rules that are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative and that
should be repealed.

Ifyou have any questions regarding this report, please contact David E. Holmstrom at the Minnesota Board of
Pharmacy, 2829 University Avenue SE, #530, Minneapolis, MN 55414, (612) 617-2201.

Sincerely,

David E. Holmstrolm
Executive Director
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